
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

  The Harrisonburg City Council will hold public hearings on January 23, 2018, at 

7:00 p.m., or as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers located at 409 South 

Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, to consider the following:  

 

 

Public hearing for the Garbers Church Road Shared Use Path 

  
The City of Harrisonburg Public Works Dept will present progress to date on the Garbers Church 

Road Shared Use Path, including design and public involvement, and request authorization from 

City Council to begin right-of-way negotiations for the project.   

  

The project will construct a shared bicycle and pedestrian facility that will connect schools and 

parks in the southwest quadrant of the City.  For more information, please 

visit www.harrisonburgva.gov/garbers-church-road-sup. 

  

Questions may be directed to Tom Hartman, Harrisonburg Department of Public Works, at 540-

434-5928 or Tom.Hartman@HarrisonburgVA.gov.  

 

  

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at these public hearings. 

 

Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this public hearing 

shall notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of the hearing.  

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Ande Banks 

      Acting City Manager 

 

To be advertised two (2) times: 

Saturday, January 13, 2018 

Thursday, January 18, 2018 
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